ANGLICAN PROVINCE OF CHRIST THE KING

P.O Box 40020. 2316 Bowditch Street. Berkeley, California 94704, Tel 510.841.3083, Fax 510.841.4163

The Council of Bishops, Anglican Province of Christ the King

To the Clergy of the Province:

It has come to the attention of the Council of Bishops that Mr. David McMannes is listing
several Province parishes on his web site as “1928 Prayer Book Parishes™.

Whether or not you requested your parish to be listed there, you are requested to contact
Mr. McMannes and request that your listing be déleted. - It is simply not appropriate for
our parishes to be listed on the web page of a vagante diocese.

As to our own web page, the new domain is www.anglicanpck.org. Your parish listing
may be updated by contacting Mr. Goodenough, the webmaster, at 510-538-2802.

While we are not forbidding you to have parish web sites of your own on other domains,
we do request that you clear the information with the Province office in Berkeley.

Thank you for your cooperation in these matters.

Yours in Christ,

PR

The Rt. Rev’d) Robert F. Waggener
for the Council of Bishops



